
I am a resident of Oregon.  The Columbia River is suffering from low water many years, and has well-documented decreasing 
Salmon and Steelhead runs.  I am in favor of a moratorium on any new industrial scale dairy farms.  The water demands from such 
a plant are simply too much for the environment to support.  The methane emitted by these cows contributes to climate change.  
This is not "clean industry".  I support a prohibition against the Dept. of Environmental Quality and State Dept of Agriculture from 
issuing or renewing and licenses or permits that would allow industrial dairies in the Boardman area. 
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